From the Earl Howe
Parfiamentary Under Secretary of State for Quality (Lords)

| Department

iDHf
e Paph

Richmond House

POC6 518275 79 Whitehall

London
SW1A 2NL

The Countess of Mar
House of Lords

LLondon
SWIA 0PW

Tel: 020 7210 3000

279 JUN 2010

Do N\tsrj«rc}’_ i

During the Oral Question on arm’s length bodies secured by Baroness
Thornton on 14 June, I promised to follow up the issue that you raised
about animal medicines and health.

Animal medicines and health is not an issue covered by the current
Department of Health arm's length body review. [ have asked officials to
keep this issue in mind as they take forward the Department's work on its
arm's length bodies.

[ am copying this letter to all Peers who participated in the debate and
placing a copy in the Library.
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